
 

 

 

 24th September 2021 

 

PDST ‘Wellread National Award – Readers for Life Award’  
 

Dear Colleague, 
 

Following the adjudication process for the PDST ‘Wellread National Award – Readers for 
Life Award’, we are delighted to inform you that your school has been successful in 
becoming a Wellread Readers for Life School. It was such an enjoyable experience for 
us to gain an insight into all of the initiatives that you undertook as a whole school 
community to get everybody reading. The enthusiasm and creativity of all the partners 
involved were evident in your school’s portfolio. We commend you for bringing your 
school community together in such an enriching and worthwhile manner and 
maintaining this award over the years. 
 

The Wellread Committee will contact you soon to provide you with more details about 
the Wellread National Readers for Life Award Ceremony which will be held in March 
2022 to celebrate this wonderful achievement.   
 

Congratulations on becoming a ‘Wellread Readers for Life School’. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

 
Mona Metcalfe 

Team Leader Post Primary Subjects 

MFL, English, Literacy, History, Geography, Art, Music, Home Economics, Religion, 

Classical Studies, Team Teaching, EAL. 

 


